
 

Rappahannock County Elementary School  

Kindergarten Registration 

 

All children who will be five years old by September 30, 2023 may 

enter Kindergarten this August. Registration for new Kinder-

gartners will be held at RCES on Tuesday, May 31st, Wednesday, 

June 1st, and Thursday, June 2nd by appointment only. Please 

contact Christy Taylor at the Elementary School Office by phone 

at 540-227-0200, or by email at ctaylor@rappahannockschools.us 

to schedule an appointment. 
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